From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:07:47 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 11:18 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
John Rietkerk

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Our cottage is on a small island in Baxter lake. We visit/use it infrequently for approx.. 5 months of the year. The
rest of the year it is inaccessible. Forcing us to pay regular hydro rates versus seasonal is entirely unfair and very

disappointing. We hope the OEB reconsiders it plan.
Thank you.

-- Attachment --





